November 11, 2005

Feral Cat Spay/Neuter Project
11331 Roosevelt Way NE
Seattle, WA 98125

Dear Dr. Wilford, DVM and Julie White,

It was not that long ago that you were celebrating your 10,000" surgery. And just a
bit longer ago that you were moving into your clinic, It has been a pleasure to watch
your progress in your surgeries and your visibility in the community.

Many warm congratulations reaching your 20,000" spay/neuter surgery.

I wish you future success and growth with the work you are doing to decrease the
numbers of animals entering our shelters in the greater Seattle area.

Congratulations,

Wu (s 3

Sue Clement

Manager, Imagine Humane
ASPCA National OQutreach
P.O. Box 17477

Seattle, WA 98127



